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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/17

TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS              DATE:23.10.2017

FAREWELL OF COM. BHARGAB BHATTACHARYYA
DEPUTY GENERAL SECRETARY, KOLKATA MODULE

ON 30TH OCTOBER, 2017
Com. Bhattacharyya joined the Bank on 22/12/1980 as CCT at India Exchange Place Extension Branch. He became the Secretary of Local Implementation Committee in the year 1984. By dint of his organizational commitment and his inclination for organizational work he was elected as the Secretary of India Exchange Place Extension Branch in 1992 and subsequently in 2006 as Regional Secretary of Region – 3 of Kolkata Module. In the year 2012 he became the Assistant General Secretary and in the year December 2016 he was elected as Deputy General Secretary of Kolkata Module.

Com. Bhattacharyya worked under the leadership of Com. Sankareswar Datta, Ex-General Secretary and a close associate of Com. Abani Pal, Ex-Vice President of our Association.

Com. Bhattacharyya is a very soft spoken and amiable personality. He is always articulate for the causes of the members and never left any stone unturned for furthering the interest of the members. He rendered his service to the organization as an expert Defence Council.
During the struggle for restoration of democracy under the leadership of Com. Sankareswar Datta, he closely associate himself with the movement and contributed a lot.

Com. Bhattacharyya will be remembered for his invaluable contribution to the Association as a staunch soldier of organization.

Com. Bhattacharyya is going to lay down his service from the Bank as well as from the Union on 31st October, 2017. We wish him a happy, healthy and long retired life. We are going to give him a fitting farewell on 30th October, 2017 at 5.30 P.M. at ‘Jyan Mancha’ 11, Petoria Street, Kolkata (opposite Nagaland House) where we invite all our members to muster strong to make the Farewell Ceremony a grand success.  
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